
Dear Representatives, 

  

I like the idea of dropping background checks and having a check box on drivers licenses and IDs 

telling sellers that the holder is restricted from owning firearms.  I have such a restriction, but those 

who don't should not be burdened by background checks. 

  

Yours, 

  

Rycke Brown, Natural Gardener 

1415 SW Bridge Street, Grants Pass 

 


